
 
 
 

NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION 
1775 Duke Street, Alexandria, VA  22314 

 
 
DATE: July 2002   LETTER NO.:  02-FCU-11 
 
TO:  All Federally-Insured Credit Unions 
 
SUBJ: Tips to Safely Conduct Financial Transactions Over the 

Internet – An NCUA Brochure for Credit Union Members 
 
ENCL: Copy of the Brochure  
  
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to provide a brochure titled Tips to Safely Conduct 
Financial Transactions Over the Internet. 
 
The brochure is designed to offer information to assist credit union members.  You 
may reprint the brochure (electronically or in hardcopy), including the NCUA logo, 
without permission from NCUA, provided you use the text in its entirety and 
without modification.   
 
NCUA is providing electronic versions of the brochure on our web site at 
http://www.ncua.gov/ref/publications/Tips-to-Safely-Conduct-Financial-
Transactions-Over-the-Internet/.  The site contains additional files that are 
available for download to facilitate professional reproduction of the brochure, as 
well as links for ordering hardcopies of the brochure from NCUA. 
 
Portions of this brochure were adapted from a Federal Deposit Insurance 
Corporation brochure titled Tips for Safe Banking Over the Internet. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your NCUA Regional Office. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
                                                             /S/  
 
     Dennis Dollar 
     Chairman 
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